
LYDDEN HILL CLOSED TRACKDAYS 
Keeping you safe 

 
 
 

Track days at Lydden Hill will be held behind closed doors until further notice. This document outlines the 
procedures put in place, following UK government and Motorsport UK advice, to minimise the need for contact 

between people when attending track days at Lydden Hill. 
You must not attend the track day if you, or anyone in your household, have any symptoms of Covid-19. Please contact us 

and we will be happy to re-book you onto another date. 
 

- You must abide by the 2m social distancing rule at all times. Anyone seen to not be following guidance will be sent 
home. 

- Advanced booking only, you may book online or over the phone.  
- Contactless and card payments only for catering services 
- Only participants and one essential helper may attend the track day. No other spectators/visitors will be allowed on 

site. 
- Passengers/Additional drivers will only be permitted if they are from the same household. 
- Instruction is not available until further notice 
- Helmet hire is not available, anyone participating in the track day must bring a helmet with them, they are not 

available to purchase onsite. 
- We advise you wear non-medical face masks/ coverings and ensure you wash your hands as frequently as possible. 
- Hand sanitising gel will be available around site.  
- To abide with government guidelines, overnight stays at the circuit will not be permitted.  
- Please be respectful to the local area and residents when coming to and from the circuit. 
- We ask you bear with us while our staff adjust to new procedures. 
- An isolated Covid Medical Unit has been designated for precautionary or potential COVID 19 patients. Located in the 

grey medical unit on the left as you enter the paddock. 
Parking 

Spaces will be marked out in the paddock to allow suitable space to social distance and will be allocated on a first 
come first served basis. There will be Lydden Hill paddock marshals in place to enforce social distancing around the 
paddock. Anyone who is not following guidance will be asked to leave site with no refund. 

Briefings 
Briefing sheets will be provided with confirmation of booking, these must be read and understood in full within 24 
hours of the event. Anyone with any queries should ring the office prior to the event. Any issues/queries on the day 
must be reported to the member of staff in the sign on office only. 

Sign on 
Drivers must complete the sign on procedure before the day of the event. You will not be able to sign on when on 
site. Sign on forms will be provided when booking, these must be completed in full before the event and a 
picture/scan of your licence will be required. Wristbands will be given from the sign on office where a member off 
staff will be present behind a Perspex safety screen. A 2M queuing system will be in place. 

Food Bay 
The Food bay will be serving street food with a take away services only and a limited menu.  
Card payments will be the only accepted form of payment and a queuing system will be  
in place to allow social distancing at all times 

Toilets 
Toilet facilities will be available with a strict regular cleaning schedule.  
Social distancing and que systems will be enforced. Hand  
washing facilities and sanitising gel will be available. 


